
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
September 30, October 1,2,3 

The Executive Committee has met numerous times during the convention. We have met at 
scheduled times, during lunches, dinner, and between other meetings. We have developed a real 
team attitude in working together. We are extremely gratified by the positive comments 
expressed in regard to the new convention schedule and the break-out groups. We recognize the 
need to keep trying to keep conflicts in regard to meeting times at a minimum. 

As always, the major work of the organization is done by committees, led by effective committee 
chairmen. The Executive Committee has discussed and is appreciative of the major 
accomplishments of our committees. 

The following topics have been discussed: convention schedule - setting times for Executive 
Committee meetings, committee issues, Break-Out groups, Professional Management Proposal, 
Executive Committee members attendance at committee meetings, Rules and Long Distance 
proposals and issues, contracts, championship meet issues, Executive Secretary evaluation, 
LMSC By-Laws, new Internal Auditor, other issues as they have arisen. 


